[image: ]


Consent form for filming and photography

The Royal College of Psychiatrists (RCPsych) requires consent to use your image for the purposes outlined below. If you are happy for your images to be used in this way, please check the consent box below and then sign and date this form.

I understand that:
· The image of myself will be captured in photos/videos/recordings for the purpose of being used by RCPsych on digital channels (website, social media, and email newsletters) and/or in printed material.
· Said photos/videos/recordings will be stored in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018;
· Photos will primarily be stored in the RCPsych Image Library, a secure centralised location accessible only by authorised staff, and may be used in future publications as necessary;
· Photos may be published in print publications (such as RCPsych Insight magazine) as well as on various digital outlets including, but not limited to, RCPsych’s website and social media channels;
· Videos/recordings may be published on various digital outlets including, but not limited to, RCPsych’s website, social media channels and YouTube;
· Photos/videos/recordings will be the copyright of RCPsych;
· Photos/videos/recordings may be processed by a third party or using online third-party tools (e.g. for enhancements or file format conversion);
· If the video or recording captures me speaking (for example, in a presentation), I agree to only include material which is the intellectual property (including copyright) of another party if I have their permission or a licence to do so.
I understand that I can ask RCPsych to stop using my images at any time, in which case efforts will be taken to prevent them being used in future digital and offline publications. It may not be possible to remove them from publications already in circulation.

[bookmark: _Hlk535582593]I hereby consent to RCPsych using images of myself in photos, videos and/or recordings, as described above (tick box) ☐

Name: 			     Signature: 			            Date:


To withdraw your consent, please contact us at: webteam@rcpsych.ac.uk.

To find out more about the way personal data is processed by the College, please visit our website: https://www.rcpsych.ac.uk/privacy
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